
Court Grants Class Certification Against Safe Auto Insurance Company. 

 

 

Edgar Law Firm recently gained class certification in Johnson v. Safe Auto 

Insurance Company, Case No. 1316-CV31993, pending in the Circuit Court of 

Jackson County, Missouri. The plaintiff class claims that Safe Auto was unfairly 

enriched by wrongfully assessing fees to Missouri customers for an “accidental 

death benefit” product. The court granted class certification on August 19, 2016. If 

Safe Auto is found liable, Missouri consumers who were assessed fees for the 

“accidental death benefit” product and those who did not make a claim on the 

product may be entitled to compensation.  

 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact 

John F. Edgar toll-free at (888) 352-0338, or at jfe@edgarlawfirm.com.  

 


